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CONFERENCE TIME IS COMING SOON 
After the first quarter has closed, we meet with ALL parents to discuss each child’s 
progress.  Those conferences are scheduled for Wednesday evening, Nov. 9th 
Thursday afternoon and evening, Nov. 10th, and Friday, Nov. 11 as needed. In 
grades 1 – 8, students attend the conference with their parent(s) and help lead a 
portion of the meeting.  Preschool, Pre-kindergarten, and Kindergarten parents 
meet independently with their child’s teacher.  An email sign up will be sent home 
November 2nd with the opportunity for you to select the conference time that 
works best for you.  Respond promptly to this email as this will ensure you get the 
conference time you desire!  

LUNCH VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR NOVEMBER 
We need volunteers to help serve lunches in November on the 2nd, 7th, 9th, 14th, 
16th, 21st, 28th, and 30th.  We need two servers on the 2nd and one more server for 
the following dates. Please contact the office by email office@concor 
dialutheranschool.net or (262) 884-0991. 

FALL FEST NEWS! PLEASE HELP… 
Yay!  Fall Fest is almost here. Remember to come out and join us on Saturday, 
October 29th from 12-4pm. We have inflatables, food, Henna art, balloon animals, 
a cake walk, games, vendors, a silent auction, and more.   
 
If you are interested in donating items for the silent auction, we welcome 
additional items. Classroom baskets can be filled through tomorrow; there are lots 
of fun items in them, but still room for more. Please look here for other small ways 
to help: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0948AFAB23AAF8 5-concordias1 
Thank you to all for volunteering and donating to this event. We could not have Fall 
Fest without our dedicated parents and families.  
 

FEES POSTED ON FACTS  
Bills for Before and After School Care, milk, and other IOUs incurred thus far will be 
posted on FACTS. Any charges incurred in September must be paid in full to 
receive your child’s progress report. Call the school office and speak to Mrs. Voss 
with questions!  

FIRST QUARTER ENDS TOMORROW!! 
Thursday, Oct. 27th is the final day of our first quarter.  Students are reminded to 
have all assignments given during the quarter in to receive credit for them on the 
progress report.  A Records Day/NO SCHOOL is scheduled for Friday, Oct. 28th.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

Wed. October 26 
-Chapel Services 
-Meatball Bomber 
 
Thurs. October 27 
-Sub Sandwich 
-End of 1st Quarter 
 
Fri. October 28 
-No School 
-Records Day 
 
Mon. October 31 
-Pizza Dippers 
-2nd Quarter Begins 
 
Tues. November 1 
-Hot dog Tuesday 
-T-shirt Tuesday 
 
Wed. November 2 
-All School Chapel 
-Crispy Chicken Sandwich 
-Progress Reports Issued 
-Conference Signup Opens  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fall Fest is this 

Saturday!! 

October 29, 2021 

12 – 4 P.M. 

Looking forward to 

seeing you there 

😊 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0948AFAB23AAF8
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0948AFAB23AAF85-concordias1


PK – GRADE 2 HOT DOG ORDERS DUE 
Tomorrow is the deadline to submit an order form and 
payment to order your child hot dogs and sides for the 
month of November. Don’t miss your opportunity! 

GOING ABOVE & BEYOND IN NOVEMBER 
The academic emphasis for the month of November is 
Science.  Please check your child’s classroom newsletter 
to discover how you child can grow in this area. Go above 
and beyond!! All students completing the monthly 
challenge will be recognized at the conclusion of the 
school year.  

TUITION PAY MEMBERS - REMINDER 😊 

Faith and Holy Cross members that attend worship a 

minimum of two services per month are considered 

“members in good standing” and are eligible to receive 

a considerable tuition discount. Families that do not 

meet this requirement are reminded that they will be 

assessed the non-member rate. Per policy as found in 

the Parent- Student Handbook on p. 12, the regular 

rate will be retroactive to the beginning of the year. 

Once membership in good standing is reestablished as 

determined by the church, the discounted rate can be 

reinstated. Double check the church attendance 

recorded on your child’s first quarter report card! Feel 

free to contact your church with any questions on 

attendance records. 

SCHOOL SAFETY MENTIONS – PART 3 

Lt. Goetzke visited today to observe our evacuation 

drill. He was pleased with the procedure and overall 

sense of urgency.  

  See the Q/A below for additional safety information  

  that was shared at the PLT meeting in September: 

 
Q: What visitor policy or procedures are in place? 

A: Visitors are permitted providing he/she has 

scheduled the visit and it has been authorized in 

advance. The visitor reports to the school office to sign 

in.  A staff member will escort or direct the visitor to 

the scheduled location (depending on proximity). The 

visitor will receive a visitor badge so that they can be 

identified as authorized guest.  

DOJO STORE DONATIONS WELCOMED! 

We welcome your donations of fun kid-friendly 

articles (toys, school supplies, treats, restaurant 

coupons, etc.) that we can add to the store for kids to 

purchase with their hard-earned Dojo Dollars. Please 

send donations in and note “Dojo Store”. 

SHORTS TO END SOON 

Students are enjoying the opportunity to wear shorts 

yet this year. Monday, October 31, 2022 is the final 

day that students are permitted to wear shorts to 

school this year (other than in gym class). We will 

resume the joy again beginning April 1. Please remind 

your child of this policy 

CHAPEL SERVICES AND OFFERINGS 

Today we collected $62.70 for the MACC fund 

bringing our Grand total to $762.28. Great job! Thank 

you for your generous offerings for this cause. During 

the months of November and December, our gifts will 

support Casting for Christ. We will learn more about 

this mission in an assembly tomorrow. Ask your child 

what it’s all about! 

THIS WE BELIEVE… 

WHAT IS HELL? 

Hell is the name we usually use for the place that God 

prepared for the devil and all his followers after the devil 

rebelled again God and was driven out of heaven.  The 

Bible describes Hell as a place of eternal suffering where 

all those who have rejected God and the salvation He 

offers will be eternally separated from God.    

Who will spend eternity in Hell?  Those who die in their 

sins . . . in other words, those who have not had their sins 

washed away by the suffering and death of Jesus. 

FEVERS, VOMITING & DIARRHEA ☹ 

Please keep in mind that students may only return to 

school after illness if they are 48 hours free of the above 

symptoms. Thank you! 

TODAY’S VERSE TO REMEMBER  
Yes, LORD, walking in the way of your laws, we wait for 

you; your name and renown are the desire of our hearts. 

My soul yearns for you in the night; in the morning my 

spirit longs for you. When your judgments come upon 

the earth, the people of the world learn righteousness. 

                                    ~Isaiah 26:8-9 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
“With the new day come new thoughts and new 

strengths.”   ~Eleanor Roosevelt 

 
Our Mission at Concordia: Bringing Christ and excellence 

in academics to our children for life and forever. 



NEWS & NOTES IN ATHLETICS… 
 

We are looking for coaches for basketball (girls and boys) 

and cheerleading. Please send an email to our office or 

AD Trisha Holst at trisholst@aol.com to express your 

interest.  We appreciate the couple of individuals who 

have already volunteered and will be following up with 

you soon! 

Information on the basketball season will be 

coming out soon! 

 

Please note: Students that have an F/F’s or below a 2.0 

grade point average on two consecutive progress 

reports (midterm, quarter report) will not be eligible to 

participate until a satisfactory grade report (midterm, 

quarter report) is issued.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU! 

 
*8th grade families - If you were not able to attend the 

Racine Lutheran High School Open House, please contact 

Mrs. Drummond to set up a personal 

tour. 262.637.6538. 

 

*8th graders - Out of the Shadows reservations are due 

by Nov. 4.  Reserve your spot 

at admissions@RacineLutheran.org.   The event for 8th 

graders is Friday, Nov. 18, from 6 until 8 p.m., and it 

provides an on-campus experience at RLHS. This replaces 

the traditional shadow days. 

*RLHS Academic Bowl is Saturday, Nov. 19. Students in 

grades 5, 6, 7, and 8 should see their teachers for details.  

Be sure to “Like” us on Facebook – Racine Lutheran High 

School Admissions and keep up with the latest news and 

announcements 
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